
Walkerville Deep Bay Club in 1927

1927

Heading down the Magnetawan River
towards Deep Bay you will end up at our
other neighbors, the “Walkerville Deep Bay
Club”. The main buildings in the picture were
previously used as a logging camp and were
converted in 1927 for use by the members of
that club.

The shareholders meeting was held on May 5th, 1927. The group was informed that Dr. L. D.
Hogan, member, and Col. Smyth, shareholder, had passed away and a letter of sympathy was sent
to Mrs. J. F. Smyth. The present membership now stood at 16 and was set at a maximum of 20.
Rates for guests were set at 25% above the rates for members (figure unknown). Annual dues of
$5.00 were put in place this year to defray expenses to the Club. The Shareholders Board of
Directors was reelected for another 1 year term. Shares in the company were sold to C. W.
Isaacs, J. W. Petch and P. W. Grandjean.

The Directors of Morton Point Ltd. held a meeting on May 26th, 1927 at the Essex County Golf
and Country Club where an additional 10% charge was added to the per day charge for guests
that were not related to a member. Now a members relative as a guest would pay 25% over the
member rate when paying direct and other guests would pay 35% over the member rate. Elections
of Board Members was done making A. D. W. Leach President, R. L. Daniels Vice President and
the Secretary Treasurer was asked to continue in office. The reverse gear in the launch had been
repaired and the two boats were to be painted by Guy Hayward. An Evenrude motor was either
to be repaired or replaced and was left up to Mr. Coate to make the decision. A radio was
purchased for the Club at a cost of $123.50. Camp Managers remained the same for 1927 and the
same cooks, looked after by Mr. Leach to hire, were to be used again. More fire extinguishers
were authorized to be put in Camp by the Board.

The Morton’s Point Ltd. Board of Directors held their meeting on November 10th, 1927 at the
Essex County Golf and Country Club with E. C. Kenning acting as Secretary for the absent Mr.
R. L. Daniels. The share held by the late Col. J. F. Smyth was purchased back by the Club for
$250.00 .P. W. Grandjean, Niels C. Ortved and Brook Baxter were invited to join the
membership. B. Baxter did not accept.

Resignations (0)

New Members (2) P. W. Grandjean, Niels C. Ortved.
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